RFP 1382 — Questions & Answers

(Answers are in red)

Is a bid bond required?
No bid bond is required for this project.

Is there any chance you would have access to the existing station drawings? I would like
to confirm the depth of the concrete foundations that we need to remove and if they
would need to be completely removed or just to a point below grade based on new
concrete locations. I don’t see anything in the current prints that shows the existing
concrete foundation details.

If those piers are anything like the ones specified, it could require us to demo upwards of
6’ worth of concrete to completely remove them. Without the other old station drawings,
I’m not sure I can confirm that the existing concrete will interfere with the installation of
the new slabs/piers.

Provided are the existing layout dimensions and the cap switcher foundation drawing.
I’m not sure if one of these foundations were used for the existing RPD (PT), as I do not
see any callouts or labeling for said. The cap switcher piers are 10°, but I do not believe
they will need to be completely removed as the new foundations should be located to the
east/west of said foundation.

Who is responsible for the hauling off of the demoed breaker and switches, and where
will it be hauled to?

The contractor will be responsible for returning surplus/existing equipment to GRDA’s
Pryor warehouse.

Is there a geo-tech report available?
Yes, this has been provided.

Once we pot for the new conduit runs will the contractor be allowed to machine ex?

Yes. The only exception is machine excavation will still carry an unknown risk and the
contractor will have to be diligent in preventing any unnecessary sub-surface/control
cable mishaps. The contractor will still carry responsibility.



